
HAPPY NEW YEAR TO EVERYONE 

 It was our pleasure to welcome the children back into school on Wednesday for the start of another busy and 

exciting term.  Although it has been a short week, the children were excited to find out about their new topics and 

have already started producing some fantastic work.  Please see your child’s class newsletter for more detail about 

what they will be learning this term and how you can support them at home.   

BEFORE AND AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

We are delighted to announce that we have appointed Chiara Simpson - an HLTA at North Rigton School to be a 

full-time leader of the Before and After School Club.  She is a very experienced and enthusiastic member of our 

Fellowship staff and will have much to offer this provision.  On a Monday and Tuesday she will be working with 

Sarah Bosworth (our school cook) and on a Wednesday and Thursday with Jess Reed, who is also a TA in Saturn 

Class. If you would like to book a session at this fantastic club, just email or call the office – last minute bookings 

are taken! 
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POLAR EXPRESS 

A huge thank you to everyone who made this evening such a success.  I am sure it is something our children will 

remember for a long time to come.  The main aim of the event was to have an evening where our families could 

come together and have fun – I think that was well and truly achieved!  However, we also raised almost £1000 for 

school funds! Along with our sports ambassadors and school council, we are exploring ways we can spend this 

money to enhance the playground facilities, especially for the winter months when the field is out of action.   



Our Values Certificates were awarded to:  

Saturn Class:  Archie for respect, positivity and respon-
sibility 

Jupiter Class:  Vaughan for positivity and perseverance 

Sun Class:  Joe for perseverance 

 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Wednesday 18th January:  Year 3/4 Dodgeball tournament 

Thursday 26TH January:  KS2 visit to West Yorkshire Playhouse (Charlie and the 

Chocolate Factory) 

Wednesday 1st February:  Year 5/6 Dodgeball tournament 

Friday 3rd February:  NSPCC Number Day 

Wednesday 8th February:  KS1 Dodgeball tournament 

Wednesday 8th February:  Stay and Play 9:30 – 10:30 am 

Tuesday 21st February/ Wednesday 22nd February: Parent Consultation Evenings 

Wednesday 15th March:  Saturn Class visit to Yorkshire Wildlife Park 

Wednesday 22nd March:  Year 1 and 2 Multi Sports competition 

Friday 24th March:  Stay and Play 2:15 – 3:15 pm 

Tuesday 28th March:  KS1 visit to Harrogate Theatre (Tales from Acorn Wood) 

Friday 3rd March:  Saturn Class Sharing Assembly 

Friday 10th March:  Jupiter Class Sharing Assembly 

Friday 17th March:  Sun Class Sharing Assembly 

CHURCH AND VILLAGE DATES 

Sunday 29th January—Christingle Service, refreshments from 10.30am and the service starts at 11am  –go to 

Christingle.org for more information on Christingle services and how to donate to the Children’s Society 

 
HOUSE POINTS  

Tigers: 2,798 

Leopards: 2,028 

Lions: 2,459 

KIDS ALOUD 

On Sunday 2nd April, children in Sun Class will be performing with Kids Aloud at The Royal 

Hall in Harrogate. Please see the attached flyer regarding how to buy your tickets for this 

very exciting event. We have copies of the book accompanying the concert ‘The Last 

Dragon’ on sale in the office for only £5.  If you would like a copy of this book, please 

send £5 into school in a named envelope and we will give the book to your child. Further 

details of this concert and rehearsals will be sent out to Sun Class parents next week. 

 


